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From: "Harry Brackett" <lelan4444@aol.com>
To: “Gorrow Diane" <gorrow@soulefirm.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2011 4:01 PM

Subject: Fwd: Letter to the Class of 2011 from the ORCSD School Board

From: hfb4444 <htb4444@comcast.net>

To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>

Sent: Fri, Aug 19,2011 6:08 pm

Subject: Fwd: Letter to the Class of 2011 from the ORCSD School Board

From: "Megan Tumnbull" &lt;mmshea@chicagogsb.edu&gt;

To: hfb4444@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2011 9:27:27 AM

Subject: Re: Letter to the Class of 2011 from the ORCSD School Board

You're welcome. I have a call with Skip at 11:30 about the interim
suggestions. I'll let you know if he offers any ideas.

Megan
On Jun 2, 2011, at 9:24 AM, hfb4444(@comcast.net wrote:

&gt; Thank-you Megan,

&gt; 1 appreciate you handling this matter and others.

&gt; Talk to you later.

&gt; Henry

&gt; ----- Original Message ~----

&gt; From: "Megan Turnbull" &It;mmshea@chicagogsb.edu&gt;

&gt; To: rreino@fosters.com

&gt; Cc: "Henry Brackett" &I1t;hfb4444@comcast.net&gt;, "Ann Wright"
&lt;ann_wright@comcast.net&gt;

&gt; Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2011 7:47:21 AM

&gt; Subject: Letter to the Class of 2011 from the ORCSD School Board
&gt

&gt; Hi Roni,

&gt;

&gt; Please find attached the letter to the Class of 2011 the ORCSD
School Board approved at last night's meeting. I have already submitted
the letter to Foster's Op/Ed and reader submitted news, but wanted you
to have the actual letter as well.

&gt;

&gt; Thank you,

&gt;

&gt; Megan Turnbull

&gt;

&gt; ORCSD, School Board Member

8/21/2011



